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Notice of Annual Board Meeting   

  
Wednesday, July 30, 2025, 1:30-3:00pm  

  
   

The Betsy Lehman Center for Patient Safety invites you to the annual meeting of its Board on 
Wednesday, July 30, 2025, from 1:30 – 3:00pm.   
  
The meeting will be held at 501 Boylston St., Boston, MA 02116  
  
The Board will discuss the Betsy Lehman Center’s budget and work plan for Fiscal Year 2026.   
   
Please email info@BetsyLehmanCenterMA.gov  with any questions. For more information 
about the Betsy Lehman Center, including the meeting agenda, please visit 
BetsyLehmanCenterMA.gov.    
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